
     

 

        HIMACHAL PRADESH 

             PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION. 

 

 

           PRESS NOTE                       Dated:-30-12-2019 

 
 

It is for the information of all the concerned that there is a fake notice being 

circulated on social media regarding ACF examination. Himachal Pradesh Public Service 

Commission has not issued any such notice for conduct of Screening-cum- Preliminary Test for 

the posts of  Himachal Pradesh Forest Service (HPFS) (Assistant Conservator of Forests) Class-I 

(Gazetted) in the Department of Forests, Himachal Pradesh advertised vide Advertisement No. 

19/2019 dated  09-11-2019.  

 

 

  It is also informed that every public notice is always published by the 

Commission on its official website www.hp.gov.in/hppsc. Candidates are advised not to rely on 

any other source of information. Further that Himachal Pradesh Public Service Commission 

shall not be liable for any inconvenience / damage caused due to information being circulated by 

any other agency on its behalf. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     Sd/- 

                    (Ekta Kapta)HAS,  

               Joint Secretary,  

H.P. Public Service Commission 

                     Ph. No. 0177-2623784    
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